
  CAMDEN CHURCH OF CHRIST 

Christ Centered - Bible Based 
 
 

Contact us at: 
1285 US 70 Bypass, Camden TN, 38320-4700 

camdencoc898@gmail.com     www.camdenchurchofchrist.org 

(731) 584-7374 

 

 

Congregation Announcements and Events 

• Our evening services will continue to meet at 1:00pm for the 

month of February.  

• Food bookkeepers: Gail Townsend is signed up for the month of 

February.  

• CYC Info: We will leave this Thursday, Feb 20th at 10:00 am and 

travel to Pigeon Forge. Notes from last meeting are in the foyer. 

Please be turning in your $100 to Ethan.  

• Elders, Deacons, Ministers meeting will be this Tuesday the 

18th at 7:00 pm.  

• Sunday Sharing: We are starting a program for visiting shut-ins! 

A signup sheet is on the bulletin board. Your participation will 

bring great joy to those who cannot be with us. If you have any 

questions or suggestions, please see Kim Plunk.  

 

 
 

 
 
 

L2L Bible Bowl Practice will meet in the youth room at 12:00 today 

before our afternoon service.  

Challenge Youth Conference 2025 will be February 20th-23rd! If you 

are under 18 and do not have a parent/guardian attending with you, 

make sure to get a medical consent form from Ethan.  

`  

 February 16th, 2025 
 

Service Times 

Sunday Worship: 
     Bible Study – 9:00 a.m. 
     Morning Worship – 10:00 a.m. 
     Evening Worship – 1:00 p.m. 
 

Mid-Week Bible Study 
     Wednesday at 6:30 p.m. 
 

Ladies Bible Class 
     Tuesdays at 10:00 a.m. 

_______________________________ 

Elders 

Bill Jarnagin         (731) 468-4433                                              

John Dawson       (731) 695-6780 

William Blow      (731) 441-2208 
 

Deacons 

Adam Blackburn  

Britt Johnson  

Daniel Richardson  

Doug Phipps  

Joe Sisco 

Michael Laux 

Sid Osment 

Stacey Ballard 

Wesley Sparks 
 

Pulpit Minister 

Joe Rhodes               (931) 209-1621          
 

Youth Minister 
Ethan Edwards      (931) 209-3341 

Youth Group 

Upcoming Events 

A Warm Welcome to Our Guest 
Please fill out a white visitor card on the back of the pew and drop it in a 

collection plate on your way out. We are so glad you have chosen to 

worship with us today! 

http://www.camdenchurchofchrist.org/
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Special Donations 

• Given in memory of Jack Conrad by Bill and Becky Jarnagin  

• Given in memory of Mirt Smoot by John and Cindy Lumpkin 

• Given in memory of Mirt Smoot by Bill and Becky Jarnagin  

• Given in memory of Glen Reynolds by Bill and Becky Jarnagin  

• Given in memory of Frank Stroud and Connie Newton by Bill and Becky Jarnagin 

• Given in memory of Ed Ulderich and Jess Whiteside by Thomas Ray Townsend 

• Given in memory of Ed Ulderich by William Blow 

• Given in memory of Ed Ulderich and Judy Mckenzie by Bill and Becky Jarnagin 
 

 

 

    
SS 

Attendance  

AM     PM 

 
Wed 

2024 Average   120 205  95 121 
2025 Average   129 201      95 121 

  Last week: 2/9/25                      116 180  72      126 
  5th Sunday (12/29)                      114 192   102            119 

Those Serving 2/23/25: 

AM 
  Opening Prayer – Wesley Sparks 
  Scripture – Emory Florence 
  Lord’s Supper – Jim Holder 
  Closing Prayer – Michael Laux 
PM 
  Opening Prayer –Adam Blackburn 
  Scripture – Bryan Larkins 
  Lord’s Supper – Joe Sisco 
  Closing Prayer – Ethan Edwards 
 

Those serving the Lord’s Supper: 
   

 Jeff Belisle 
Trevor Smith  
Emory Florence 
Mike Wilson 
David Branch 
Ross Cole 
Ronnie Grimes 
Geoffery Kee 

 
If you are unable to serve, please tell  

Adam Blackburn 
_______________________________ 

Remember our Shut-Ins: 

Mary Edwards                                    
Virgie Heintz 
Ray & Joyce Frazee                            
Frank & Marge Philips 
Pat Osment                                          
Desmond Jarrett  
Dorthey Chappell                               
Wanda Horner                                    
Janice White       

                                   
 

Prayer Request 

Please check the bulletin board for ongoing prayer request  

Tammy Debruce was baptized into Christ Wednesday night! Let’s 

keep our new sister in our prayers as she begins her Christian walk.  

Heidi Laux came forward Sunday requesting the prayers of her church 

family.  

Donna Grimes is still very weak but improving. She sends her love and 
thanks to the church here.   

Cooper Ulderich will have a MRI on his brain and spine sometime 
soon.  

Darla Russel is not doing well. She is at St. Thomas and is very sick.  

Angie Hatley will be going back to the spinal surgeon on February 

20th. If steroids do not work, they will discuss another surgery.  

Janice Watkins is currently at HCMC in Paris.  

RaSha Higdon, niece of Teresa Baker, has been diagnosed with breast 

cancer and began chemo treatments last week.  

Tom Ulderich will have shoulder surgery on February 17th.  

 

 

 

 


